
                                                                                                                          IH Medical
                                                                                                Park Street South
                                                                                                                          Wolverhampton
                                                                                                            WV2 3JF
                                                                                      Date

Dear Patient(s)

We write to inform you that a decision has now been made to close the Goldthorne Medical Practice.
The practice should have closed on November 30th 2016 but because there has been a problem in the 
building beyond our control the surgery has been closed since Thursday 27th October 2016 and will 
remain closed.

All services will now be provided from Bilston Health Centre.

Patients who attended Goldthorne surgery will remain patients at IH Medical, and will be welcome to 
attend Bilston Health Centre.  

However, we recognise that for some people this may be inconvenient therefore patients can register 
at other surgeries in the Goldthorne Park area.   

These include:

Ednam Road surgery WV4 5BL – 0.2 Miles telephone [01902 340200]

Duncan street Surgery WV2 3AN – 0.6 Miles telephone [01902 459076]

Parkfileds Medical Centre WV4 6EG – 0.6 Miles telephone [01902342152]

Lea Road Surgery WV3 0LS – 0.6 Miles telephone [01902 682222]

All Saints Surgery WV2 1EG – 0.7 Miles telephone [01902 457617]

Pennfields Medical Centre WV3 0JH 0.7 Miles telephone [01902 446688]

All these practices are welcoming new patients. 

To register at another practice you will need to go in to the practice and complete a GMS1 form.

If you would like to speak to someone about the closure or need assistance in registering with 
another practice  please telephone Bilston Health Centre and ask for Angela Barnett Practice Manager 
on 01902 491410.

IH Medical would like to apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

                                                                        


